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Hello there!

Just in case anyone has been in a cave for the past few weeks, | will formally announce that
this is the month that David returns to this realm, THIS ENGLAND! Of course, he’ll come to us
by way of the Germans, French, Belgians and Dutch, but we all know that anyone with good
sense saves the best for last! So when he piles out of that plane in Manchester on the |2th, we
can all be sure that David will be in great condition for his whirlwind tour of Britain.

Of course, he can’t play everywhere he (or we!) would like to, because what with the Partridge
Family Show, and David’s plans to do a feature length film — not to mention his recording sessions
and concert commitments in the States, he’s so busy that he could only spare us a week.

But just look how much he has crammed into that week!! It only takes one look at the number
of changes in his concert schedule to assure even the dimmest doubting Thomas that David
wants to please us . ... The number of concerts increased from 4 to 6, and then to 7, then 8
and finally 10! And if there were 30 hours in a day instead of 24, David would have squeezed
in 4 more concerts! So give him his due, he’s working hard and it’s all for you.

It'’s also a notable month for another couple of Partridges, and one of them is related to David
as well (if you guessed Dave Madden, go to the rear of the class!). Shirley Jones celebrates her
birthday on the 3Ist of the month, as good a sign as any that March will be going out like a
lamb.  And Suzanne celebrates her birthday on the 6th, although at 10 she’s just a bit younger
than her telly mum . . . . say, a few years!

And there’s still more good news to come. It seems like citadel after citadel has fallen in our
battle to get the Partridge Family on every television in England. ITV in Devon have just agreed
to put the show back on the box — where it belongs. So take heart, all of you in Partridge
country, all it takes is the will to win!

Now, for some slightly less exciting news, but none the less important. The following people
have sent me P.O’s for their fan club wallets but have forgotten to put in their addresses and,
sometimes, their names as well. McGee, P.O. no. 056175 from Holloway; P.O. no. 988235 from
Bridge-of-Weir, Renfrewshire; P.O. no. 190429 from Corby, Northants; P.O. no. 063850 from
Jarrow, Co. Durham; P.O. no. 363236 from Buckie, Banffshire; P.0. no. 398716 from Glasgow;
P.0. no. 755063 from Tipton, Staffs; Vivien, P.O. no. 313800; P.O. no. 520975 from Brecon;
P.O. no. 388404 from Derby; Hazel, P.O. no. 683972; Linda Burridge, P.O. no. 255293; Maria,
P.O. no. 336924; Linda 482321 of Broadstairs; P.O. no. 241776 from Elgin; Claire Griffiths,
P.0. no. 905146 from Hartlepool; P.O. no. 014279 from Wembley, Middx; S. Walton, P.O. no.
97517 506957 ; Deborah Stubbs, P.O. no. 97517 901310; Wellmeadow Street, Paisley, P.O. no.
97520 404767 ; West Green Road, South Tottenham, P.O. no. 97520 261661. Will Susan Payne,
who recently applied for membership, please send her address and P.O.
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